Shore, Lynne L. (formerly Duda)

——— — = L=
From: Angie Gorman <angie.gorman@lebanon.k12.or.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:51 AM
To: Shore, Lynne L. (formerly Duda)
Subject: Foam Plates [Scanned}[Spam score:9%)]

Lynne,
In a quick calculation, it would double the cost of plates for our district by moving from foam to paper.

For 13-14, we served 317,212 lunch meals. Not all are served on foam plates. We do have schools who was
trays. Assuming we did disposable plates for the entire district, moving to a compostable paper plate would cost
$23,790.90 compared to $11,419.63.

With SFA struggling to meet the financial impact of new food regulations, | don’t think this is the time to implement
more costly unfunded regulations on our serving trays.

Thanks,

Angie Gorman

Lebanon Community School District
4855S. 5" St

Lebanon, Or 97355

541-259-8901



